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INFORMATION ON TELEDYNE-API HIGH LEVEL OZONE ANALYZER 
 O-RING REPLACEMENT INTERVAL 

 
 

I. PURPOSE: 
To give information on the recent change in policy on the replacement of o-rings 
on the High level analyzers. Affected models: 
M452 
M454 
M465H 
M460H 
M450H 
 

II. TOOLS: 
None. 
 

III. PARTS: 
None. 
 

IV. PROCEDURE: 
 

This service note is an information only type.  This document informs you of a 
recent change to the recommended interval for replacement of the o-rings in the 
high level analyzers. 
 
The o-rings should be replaced at least every 3 years. Please update your 
maintenance schedules and associated documents. 
 
If the o-rings are not replaced, there may be potential that the o-rings will leak and 
allow sample gas to escape. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Service Note, please contact the Customer 
Service Department at api-customerservice@teledyne.com  or at (858) 657-9800. 
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